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Heller Introduces Bill to Restore Geothermal Royalties 
(Washington, DC) – In response to the U.S. Department of the Interior’s efforts to reclaim geothermal royalties paid out to Nevada counties, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller introduced legislation to restore the local share of geothermal royalties retroactively to the beginning of the 2010 fiscal year.   
“Not only are many of Nevada’s counties not receiving their share of royalties, but the Administration now wants to reclaim funds that may no longer be available. Reclaiming royalties that have been paid out only creates additional problems to counties that are already stretched thin.  This bill is critical to providing our local communities the resources and help they need in the current economic environment,” said Heller. 
The Administration’s budget for fiscal year 2010 eliminated royalty revenue sharing for local governments.  This elimination was included in the Conference Report for the Department of the Interior Appropriations for FY10.  However, some royalties were paid out after enactment.  The Department of Interior is seeking the return of those royalties.  
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